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SPOKEN TUTORIALS PROJECT

The Spoken Tutorials project, in collaboration with lIT-Bombay, has been implemented at the
university with the aim to benefit the students so as to support excellence and innovation in

academic programs.

The activities related to Spoken Tutorials Project for the 2016-17 (Odd Semester) have been
completed successfully at the university. Successful implementation has been possible due the
dedicated work of the Faculty Coordinators with the active support of the Directors, Deans, and
HODs who encouraged the respective faculty coordinators to contribute enthusiastically
towards the project. A brief information about the project and photographs of the activities of

Odd Semester have been uploaded on the university website.

Since the activities related to the project for the 2016-17 (Even Semester) are to be initiated,
the Faculty Coordinators are requested to orient and inform students about the FOSS tutorials
and distribute them. The details of the tutorials and course mapping, and other relevant
;nformation will be sent in a separate email to all the faculty coordinators.

The tutorials will be helpful for the students in improving their IT skills, and increase their
employment potential. In case of any problems or difficulties, the students should be
encouraged to contact their respective faculty coordinators.
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